November 09, 2022

To whom who is the may concern

I want to talk about Just Right Trucking LLC a locally business own by Mr. Mitchell Matthew.
this business has been servicing St. Croix for more than 20years. Mr. Matthew is now investing
in a concreate block plant which will help the people of the Virgin Islands. especially home
builder. The plant will be contributing to an economy that is already high in cost for building
material and open jobs for the people of St. Croix. I support the project fully.

As a homeowner who lost my roof in 2017 and still doing repairs as of today 2022 I have seeing
the high increase in prices for building material and a wait list which is ridiculous. Mr. Matthew
did his research on the block plant being environmentally sound, I do not hesitate to recommend
the ruling be in his favor.

Regards,

CHOee

Claudette Honore
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November 11, 2022

To whom it may concern,

Continental Construction and Engineering and Concrete VI have a well-established personal
and professional relationship and have been involved as a supplier of concrete to the facility that
Mitchel Matthews and Just Right Trucking LLC has constructed at Orange Grove where the
block manufacturing facility will be established.

Just Right has worked for Continental Construction and Engineering as a subcontractor on a
project that required dust control and land clearing on an environmentally sensitive project. Mr.
Matthews discipline and that of his employees demonstrated that they had a clear

understanding of the controls needed to execute that project.

Concrete VI, our sister company, provided Just Right Trucking with concrete for the facility's
construction at Orange Grove. The facility is approximately 10,000 square feet, where indoor
block manufacturing will take place. As a producer of concrete, Concrete VI understands the
environmental concerns of manufacturing and due to the block plant’s indoor location, dust and
pollution concerns should be mitigated.

Construction in the Virgin Islands, as we continue to rebuild our infrastructure, will require
accessible, affordable, and quality construction products. Manufacturing blocks will not only

provide local access to them but create much needed employment for unskilled labor.

Best regards, 5
G il
Cherie “Jff?ez and Mark Curran

Founders



